
Dear Parents,
Greetings!

We are delighted to present the  Pre-Primary Wing Newsletter for the first quarter of the session
2024-25 which is a vibrant and engaging compilation of our students' activities . This newsletter
serves as a window into the bustling world of our youngest learners, showcasing their creativity,
enthusiasm, and the joyful spirit they bring to our school community.
Our little ones have been fairly busy in this quarter!  Each page of the newsletter reflects growing
skills of our children, highlighting the incredible progress they are making in their developmental
journey.
As we look forward to the coming months, we are excited about the many activities and learning
experiences planned for the Foundational Years. Our goal remains to provide a nurturing
environment where each child can explore, discover, and grow.
We hope you enjoy reading this newsletter as much as we enjoyed putting it together. Thank you
for your continued support and involvement in your child's education. Together, we create a
foundation for lifelong learning and success.

Warm regards
Director-Principal


























































